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The night we all look forward to is almost upon us -
Acknowledgement of our 

Woman of Achievement Award and 
the Young Women in Public Affairs Award

Tuesday 10th September at Gardens on Forest at
Peakhurst 

All the applicants are amazing and we honour them at this
night.  Further details about the night will be sent to you
shortly.
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 Winners in 2023-
Claire McQuire

YWPA 
 and Woman of
Achievement,

Annette Brodie, CEO
Reconnect Project



The UN have declared 25th November to 10th December
the 16 days of Activism to eliminate Domestic & Family

Violence. 
During this time, we will be involved in promoting this by

lighting up parts of Circular Quay with Orange, the Colour
of Hope, and wrapping trees with knitting structures to

draw attention to the issue.
If you are interested in helping , please contact the club

August 2024

What is coming up at Zonta Botany Bay

 Newsletter



Our July Vintage & Collectable Fair was very successful.
We were able to donate $4,500 to Project Youth 
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Thanks to Georges River Council for

the Venue Hire Grant that we received

for the Fair



5 members attended the Zonta International Convention in
Brisbane in June 2024.

With over 1500 attendees from allover the world, members
voted on projects to be undertaken in the next 2 years.
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 Brisbane bridges lit up in Orange  

International flags of Zonta Countires
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Our Breast Care cushions are still being presented to
patients across St George and Sutherland Shire hospitals

as well as the Royal Womens Hospital at Randwick.      
 Thank you to Club Central for their generous financial
support through ClubNSW Grants to keep this project

going

A recent letter from a
 95 year old woman

Thank you for my ‘pinkie’
Who’s now become my friend
The comfort & joy it brings
will surely know no end

To be called a my ‘bosum buddy’
(to add another name)

So Thankyou,thank you, thank you
Once more and yet again
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Zonta Botany Bay Board for 2024

Directors:  Kathy Jamieson

Judy Bendl

Pam Lohse

Margaret McDonald

Past President: Ann Selle

President: Thana Akkari
Vice President: Robyn Fague

Treasurer: Bronlyn Schoer
Secretary: Marilyn Lowder
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CALENDAR UPDATES - 2024

� Dinner Meetings: Location—Club Menai

� 4th Tuesday of the Month at 6.30pm for 7.15pm start

� Board Meetings: Location-Woolooware Shores

2nd Tuesday of the month

� Coffee Get Together at Café Y, Menai

15th of every month (except on weekends)

� Historic Cockatoo Island Visit

19th August Time and details TBC

Cushion Stuffing 

Friday 27th September details to follow

� Cronulla Arts Theatre

23rd October

� Retford Park National Trust Visit at Bowral

8th November—Car pooling

� Christmas Lunch at Little Snail, Darling Harbour

13th December
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President:   Thana Akkari      0400 304 011
Email:                     zontabotanybay@hotmail.com         
Website:                 www.zontabotanybay.org
Dinner Meetings are held at Club Menai unless otherwise advised.
ABN 23 605 031 194               Fundraising Authority CFN/21448
Account details:  Westpac BSB 032-003 Account: 257860


